
 

TO:  Hononegah Families 

Hononegah Community High School will again be using TICKET SPICKET for the 2023-2024 athletic season. Please note 
all sales are final, no refunds unless the game is canceled. If a game is rescheduled, the date will automatically be 
updated on your ticket. 

 
Season Tickets are $7 per game x 5 games = $35 + $4.25 convenience fee. Total season ticket price per seat = $39.25 
   Friday August 25 vs Jefferson 
   Friday September 1 vs. Harlem 
   Friday September 15 vs. Freeport 
   Friday October 6 vs. Belvidere North  
   Friday October 13 vs. Belvidere (Homecoming) 

 
We have established the following timelines to support your purchase of season tickets for the 2023 football season. 

Previous 2022 Season Ticket Holders: 
 2022 Season Ticket Holders will receive an email Tuesday August 1st from support@ticketspicket.com with 

a link to your tickets. You may purchase your same seats Tuesday August 1st–Tuesday August 8th  
 If you do not purchase your same seats during this period you will lose them and you will not be able to 

exchange them for different seats! 
 
Previous 2022 Season Ticket Holders Exchange Period: 

 If you would like to exchange your seats from 2022, that you repurchased 8/1/23 – 8/8/23, for other 
available seats you may do so starting Wednesday August 9th through Sunday August 13th. Anyone who 
purchased their previous seats will be sent a link via email to have the opportunity to exchange seats. 

 
New Season Ticket Holders: 

 You may purchase season tickets starting Monday August 14th through Friday August 25th. The 
opportunity to purchase season tickets will end on Friday August 25th. Here is the link to Hononegah’s 
Ticket Spicket page: https://spicket.events/hononegah  
 

Additional Information: 

 General admission tickets: Adults - $6.00/ticket; Students/Senior Citizens - $3.00/ticket. To purchase 
general admission tickets, go to: https://spicket.events/hononegah    

 Gold cards and Student Activity Passes will be honored this year, which allows the pass holder free 
entrance to the games in general admission seating. You must show this pass at the gate. To obtain a 
Gold card, district residents that are 65 and older must provide a valid driver’s license and proof of 
residence at the school’s visitor center.    

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 815/624-5060. We look forward to this year’s 
football season! 

Sincerely, 

Steve Cofoid 


